COMMUNICATION C9
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Kieu Dinh

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 2:10 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Oppose: File OP.21.019 and Z.21.040

Dear City of Vaughan,

We are Minh Cong Tran and Kieu Oanh Dinh at

. Silver Sterling Crescent

Woodbridge, ON,

We are writing this letter to oppose the Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.019 and Zoning By-law Amendment File
Z.21.040 (G. Group Major Mackenzie Inc.) The reasons why we disagree with this project build at the northwest corner
of Major Mackenzie Drive and Weston Road is because it will create a lot of traffics and adding large amounts of density
in the area. Towers will look over people backyards. Schools can't support the growing population. Traffics already as
bad during rush hour in our area traveling neither East or West of Major Mackenzie and we just can’t imagine what will
be like if these towers are adding on. These buildings will definitely effecting the existing residents and the Cortellucci
Vaughan Hospital in the area!

Please write us back if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Minh and Kieu

Sent from my iPhone
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